THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO: Hardin County Board of Education 

FROM:
Nannette Johnston

DATE:
June 21, 2007

SUBJECT: Renew participation in the Kentucky Purchasing Cooperatives (KPC).

ISSUE 

The Hardin County Board of Education must renew the KPC Membership Agreement which will remain active through 2011.
FACTS

Kentucky Purchasing Cooperatives is an organization which includes access to collective bidding, purchasing, and technology services. Kentucky Educational Development Corporation acts as the fiscal agent. The organization serves individual school districts and the following educational cooperatives: Green River Regional Cooperative (GRREC), Kentucky Educational Development Corporation (KEDC), Northern Kentucky Cooperative for Educational Services (NKCES), & South East/ South Central Educational Cooperative (SESC).  Hardin County Board of Education is a member of the Educational Cooperative GRREC.

The KPC membership allows Hardin County Schools to have access to collective bidding, purchasing, and technology services at no additional fee being charged. 

RECOMMENDATION

APPROVE TO RENEW THE KPC MEMBERSHIP FOR THE HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT THROUGH 2011.  

RECOMMENDED MOTION

I MOVE THAT HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS RENEW THE KPC MEMBERSHIP THROUGH 2011.

